
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4th January, 2018 
 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services,  
BSE Ltd., 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Re:     Security Code No. 531039 
Sub:  Statement of Investor Complaints under Regulation 13(3) of SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015 for the Quarter ended on 31/12/2017 
 

INVESTOR COMPLAINTS Quarter ended on 31.12.2017 
Pending at the beginning of the quarter                                                                    

-   
  

Received during the quarter                                                                    
-   

  

Disposed off during the quarter                                                                    
-   

  

Remaining unresolved at the end of the 
quarter 

                                                                   
-   

  

 
Kindly acknowledge receipt. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For MS Securities Limited                  

 
(Madhuri Singh)       
Compliance Officer       
 


